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ASCS Newsletter
September 5, 2024

Dear All Saints Families,
 
Our third week together has been a great success! As a community 
rooted in faith, we continue to grow in knowledge, love, respect, and 
service, with God at the center of all our learning.
 
MAP Testing This week, MAP testing has begun, and our students are 
off to a great start! Testing will continue over the next week, so thank 
you for your continued support in ensuring your children are well-rested 
and ready to do their best.
 
8th Grade Leadership We are excited to announce that our 8th-grade 
officers have been chosen. These student leaders will guide their peers 
throughout the school year, setting a great example of responsibility 
and faith. We look forward to seeing the leadership they provide to the 
rest of the student body.
 
Carline Reminders We are still working to improve the carline process 
to ensure it runs smoothly without backing up onto Lime City Road. 
Your patience and attention to detail are greatly appreciated as we fine-
tune our procedures.
 
Playground Mulch Project We are in the process of refreshing the 
mulch on our playground, and we need your help! If anyone has some 
extra time tomorrow or between September 9th and 11th, please reach 
out to our wonderful maintenance coordinator, Bob Heckman, at 419-
277-9203. Your assistance in keeping our playground safe and 
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277-9203. Your assistance in keeping our playground safe and 
beautiful is much appreciated.
 
PTO Picnic Please note that due to weather, the PTO picnic has been 
rescheduled for Thursday, September 12th. We hope to see many of 
you there as we come together for food, fun, and fellowship!
 
Parent Testimonials Needed As part of our goal to increase 
enrollment for the 2025-2026 school year, we have partnered with 
Niche, an online marketing platform for schools. To enhance our online 
presence, we need updated parent testimonials. If you can spare a few 
moments, we would greatly appreciate your feedback on your family’s 
experience at All Saints. These testimonials will help future families 
learn about the incredible community we have here.
 
https://www.niche.com/k12/all-saints-catholic-school-rossford-oh/
 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership as we work 
together to inspire growth and faith in our students.
 
Blessings,
Erik Graham
Principal
All Saints Catholic School 

A few reminders!
Picture Day is September 17
October 17 & 18 - No School - Teacher In-service

Free and Reduced Lunch Free and Reduced Lunch 
ApplicationApplication

The 2024-2025 Free and Reduced Lunch application form is attached 
for your convenience. Please print and submit to the office by 
September 30. This application must be submitted each year to qualify. 
This will also be on the website for download.
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All Saints has an online spirit shop where families may purchase 
ASCS gear and most importantly gym uniforms! Please use this url to 
do your shopping:

 
https://www.spiritshop.com/school/ohio/rossford/all-saints-catholic



630 Lime City Road, 
Rossford, OH, United 

States
419-661-2070
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